
PORT OF SEATTLE 
MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 8, 2020 

TO: Stephen P. Metruck, Executive Director, Port of Seattle 

FROM: Stephanie Jones Stebbins, Managing Director, Maritime Division, Port of Seattle 

SUBJECT: Rate and Policy Change for Bell Harbor Marina, Harbor Island Marina, and Shilshole Bay   
Marina Tariff No. 6, effective April 8, 2020 

As stated in Resolution No. 3605, Paragraph XIV: ISSUANCE OF TARIFFS and subsequent re-delegation to 
the Managing Director, Maritime Division: The Chief Executive Officer is authorized to issue tariffs and 
tariff amendments as necessary, provided the Port Commission will be provided notice of adjustments 
prior to implementation. 

Attached is Tariff No. 6 Memo No. 2020.2, for changes with an effective date of April 8, 2020 for Bell 
Harbor Marina, Harbor Island Marina, and Shilshole Bay Marina. These tariff changes will be 
incorporated into the Port of Seattle Moorage Tariff No. 6 for Bell Harbor Marina, Harbor Island Marina, 
and Shilshole Bay Marina. 

The following change apply to all Recreational Boating Marinas- 

Bell Harbor Marina Tariff No. 6 2020.2: Section Three, Item 3200, Page 22 
Harbor Island Marina Tariff No. 6 2020.2: Section Three, Item 3120, Page 20 
Shilshole Bay Marina Tariff No. 6 2020.2: Section Three, Item 3120, Page 32 

FINANCE CHARGES ON PAST DUE INVOICES 

Invoices or statements covering fees in this tariff, as issued by the Port, are due and payable on the due 
date. Any statement or invoice issued for any fee or fees that are past due may be subject to a finance 
charge of 1.5% per month on the overdue amount (18% APR), or a $5.00 flat fee, whichever is greater. If 
past due balance is less than $5.00, no finance charge will be applied. 

_______________________________ 
Stephanie Jones Stebbins 
Managing Director 
Maritime Division 
Port of Seattle 


